
Dear Madam, Sir, 
 
Thank you very much for the opportunity to comment on your draft revised 
policy proposal dated 9 November.  
 
RNIB, as the largest organisation in the UK representing blind and 
partially sighted people, responded to your earlier consultation about 
this area. We are very pleased to see that the Trust has recognized that 
access services including audio description and subtitles as an 
essential part of the Iplayer that has to always be available. We 
support the way you have specified this in clause 14 h and in the 
reference to providing metadata as related to content including these 
services, as specified in clause 18. We also welcome your rigorous and 
principled approach to exceptions as specified in clause 22 and 23, 
particularly where you state that your expectation is that they will not 
be common or easy to justify. 
 
We fully support your new approach to access services in this context 
and we hope to see the benefits for blind and partially sighted viewers 
soon. As you know, the addition of audio description as standard to all 
versions of the Iplayer will make a significant positive impact on their 
lives. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
Leen 
 
 
 
 
 
------------ 
Leen Petre 
Principal Manager, Media and Culture Department 
RNIB 
tel 0207 391 2314 
mob 07 918 072352 
e-mail Leen.Petre@rnib.org.uk 
 
----------- 
 
RNIB's Talking Books Service is a lifeline for thousands of blind and 
partially sighted people. At the moment fewer than 1 in 20 titles are 
available as talking books. Please donate today to help RNIB provide 
more. Call 0845 345 0054 or visit rnib.org.uk to help someone find their 
life again. 
  
 
 
--  
DISCLAIMER: 
 
NOTICE: The information contained in this email and any attachments is  
confidential and may be privileged.  If you are not the intended  
recipient you should not use, disclose, distribute or copy any of the  
content of it or of any attachment; you are requested to notify the  
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sender immediately of your receipt of the email and then to delete it  
and any attachments from your system. 
 
RNIB endeavours to ensure that emails and any attachments generated by 
its staff are free from viruses or other contaminants.  However, it  
cannot accept any responsibility for any  such which are transmitted. 
We therefore recommend you scan all attachments. 
 
Please note that the statements and views expressed in this email and  
any attachments are those of the author and do not necessarily represent 
those of RNIB. 
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